Appendix 4

Anna Loveda
o

To: All Saints Church
564 Woodham Lane
Woking

GU21 58H.

8 April 2021

To whom it may concern,
I am writing to express my support for the heating project of All Saints Church.

I am the director and conductor of the Loveday Singers, a choir made up of young adults based
in Woking.

Although we give concerts in different venues around Surrey and beyond, we rehearse at All
Saints Church, and perform several concerts a year there. It has been the home of the choir for
the 13 years that is has been in existence. During that time, we have had over 100 members in
the choir and brought over a thousand people into the church to hear us sing. We are well
known in the local community and well supported by them.

We are aware that the current hot air heating system at All Saints has come to the end of its
life, and we fully support the project for a new heating system. To have the church building

warm throughout the winter will make it an attractive venue for our rehearsals and concerts.

Yours sincerely

Anna Loveday





